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I do NOT support SB 1521!  As a tax payer and mother of 3, I believe the strong arm 

of the State and Federal Government has NO PLACE in our local schools. The job of 

hiring and firing Superintendents rests entirely with the School Board which is elected 

by VOTERS! Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES can I see a positive benefit to local 

schools or students by having the state or Federal government dictating the 

acceptable reasons for the termination of Superintendents, This is just one more 

example in a long display of government overreach that we have become very 

familiar with during the PANIC pandemic we've been subjected to for the last 2 years! 

I think MOST people have had about enough of the never ending power grabs and 

fear mongering that are occurring in the name of this pandemic. It's become painfully 

clear that the folks in power are using the pandemic as an opportunity to grant 

themselves even more power to control and manipulate our lives at the local level. 

They need to stay in their own lane and do their job.  

1. Protect our borders and our citizens. 2. Keep drugs and dangerous criminals 

behind bars and off our streets. 3. Balance our Budget  4. Create a healthy economy 

in our state. 5. Get out of the way in EVERY other way and let people get on with 

living their lives. But you cant even seem to do any of these things, instead you inject 

the state even more into areas it has NO BUSINESS being! Your overreach should 

never be a shield our school superintendents are allowed to hide behind. 

Superintendents work for WE THE PEOPLE, NOT, the State or Local Government. 

WE THE PEOPLE WANT TO KEEP IT THIS WAY!!!!!! 

 


